
 

For Juniors, Sophomores, Freshman & Parents! 

 

The Chandler Unified School District cordially invites you to 

an evening presentation: 
 

“Demystifying the application process 

with highly selective colleges” 

Presented by Steve McLaughlin from Duke University 

 

There is no magic formula when it comes to college admissions.  So how can you 

navigate this process when admission factors vary widely from one college to 

the next?  Every applicant has a story they want to tell, but which parts will draw 

the attention of the admissions officer?  How do you best prepare your 

application for this all-important journey? Steve will share the inside story of 

what this process entails at a highly selective place like Duke University. 

 

When: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 @ 6:30 P.M. 

Doors open at 6:00 P.M. 

 

Where: Chandler Center for the Arts 

Bogle Theatre  

 

 


